
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

To: Rhonda Hawk 
From: Carl Morrow 
Date: Aug-4-2025 
Ref: Debris Monitoring RFP Recommendation  
 
 
Rhonda, 
 
The Walton County Emergency Management Agency has completed its review 
of the proposals submitted for debris monitoring services. Two companies 
submitted proposals, and each was evaluated using criteria set forth in the 
Request for Proposals. 
 
Based on this evaluation, Walton County EMA has determined that Thompson 
Consulting Services offers the most advantageous proposal to meet the 
County’s needs. This recommendation is made with confidence in their ability 
to deliver the required services effectively and in the best interest of Walton 
County. 
 
 
 
Respectfully  
 
 
Carl Morrow  
 
 
 
   

 

WALTON COUNTY 
Georgia 
 

Walton County 
Emergency 

Management 
Agency 

 
 

1764 Highway 81 
Loganville, GA 30052 
Phone: 770-267-1336 

 
 

Carl Morrow 
Director, EMA 

 


